SCHOOL OF MERIT

NATIONALBETA

Dear Ms. Ruffin,

Thank you for celebrating your students' achievements with National Beta! To honor your dedication and commitment to academic excellence, we want to honor Whale Branch Elementary School as a 2015 - 2016 National Beta School of Merit. Your school is receiving this prestigious honor as your Beta Chapter includes all eligible grade levels on your school's campus.

In May 2016, your Principal will receive a congratulatory letter and a *National Beta School of Merit* window decal to proudly display as a symbol of your school's accomplishment. In addition, a list of *National Beta School of Merit* recipients will be publicized at the 2016 National Beta Convention.

Thank you for your continued support of National Beta!

Bob Bright, CEO
The National Beta Club
151 Beta Club Way
Spartanburg, SC 29306-3012
1.800.845.8281